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SUBJECT: TAAC Meeting Location 
 
FROM: Kadri Külm, Paratransit Planner 
 
DATE: November 6, 2024 
 
 
Action Required 
Re-establish rotating TAAC meeting locations annually at each Tri-Valley city 
(Livermore, Dublin, and Pleasanton), and hold the remainder of the FY25 
meetings at the Dublin Civic Center/Library. 
 
Background 
According to the committee bylaws SECTION 3.7. COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
(f) Accessibility “All meetings shall be conducted in the LAVTA jurisdiction 
and shall be in a location accessible by public transportation and accessible to 
persons with disabilities”. 
 
Prior to the Covid-19 pandemic in 2020 TAAC meeting locations rotated 
annually between fixed route accessible locations at each Tri-Valley city 
(Livermore, Dublin, and Pleasanton). These meetings were held at the 
Pleasanton Senior Center, Dublin Civic Center/Library, and Livermore 
Community Center. Since the beginning of the pandemic for safety and 
technical reasons TAAC meetings have been held at the LAVTA administrative 
office board room in Livermore. 
 
Discussion 
As things are moving back to normal Staff is proposing having the TAAC 
meetings at rotating meeting locations again. Staff is proposing having the 
remainder of the FY25 TAAC meetings (January 8, March 5, and May 7) at the 
Dublin Civic Center/Dublin Library. TAAC will vote on a location for FY26 
meetings at the committee’s May, 2025 meeting. 
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Recommendation 
Re-establish annually rotating TAAC meeting locations at each Tri-Valley city 
(Livermore, Dublin, and Pleasanton), and hold the remainder of the FY25 
meetings at the Dublin Civic Center/Library. 
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